
 
Eglinton Crosstown LRT Construction Notice 

 

 

Information as of: June 18, 2024   
 

Manhole and Catch Basin 
Adjustments on Eglinton Avenue 
East between Brentcliffe Road and 
Kennedy Road 
Wednesday, June 5, 2024 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
What Work is Taking Place? 
Work which began on June 5, 2025, to adjust the manholes and catch basins on Eglinton Avenue 
East, between Brentcliffe Road and Kennedy Road, has been extended for approximately 2 
months. 
 
This work is expected to take place on Monday – Friday between 7:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. 
Work will involve crews leveling the lids of the manholes and catch basins on the road. To facilitate 
this work safely, periodic short-term rolling lane closures will be in place.  
 
Access to properties will be always maintained. One lane of traffic will be always maintained on 
Eglinton Avenue East. Upon completion of this work, periodic short term lane reductions may be 
required on Eglinton Avenue East to facilitate special activities.  



 
Eglinton Crosstown LRT Construction Notice 

 

 
Contact our East Community Office: 
Hours of Operation: Monday to Friday, 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 
Tel: 416-482-7411 

Contact our West Community Office: 
Hours of Operation: Monday to Friday, 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 
Tel: 416-782-8118 

Contact Us: 
Write to us at: crosstown@metrolinx.com  
Find us on Twitter @CrosstownTO 
Visit the website: www.metrolinx.com/eglintoncrosstownlrt 

Disponible en français. 

 

 
What to Expect 
Noise from construction activities, including the use of a hydro-vacuum truck, saw cutter, and 
asphalt repairs, can be expected. Construction vehicles and trucks will stage within work zones and 
traffic tapers.  
 
Traffic barrels, signage, and other equipment will be erected to delineate work zones. One lane of 
traffic in each direction will be always maintained on Eglinton Avenue East. Expect delays while 
travelling through the intersection. 
 

 
 

 
HOURS OF WORK 
• As early as Wednesday, June 5, 2024, for approximately 2 months. 
• This work is expected to take place from Monday – Friday between approximately 7:00 a.m. and 

5:00 p.m. 
• Work may be rescheduled due to inclement weather or unforeseen circumstances. 
• Work may be longer or shorter than expected. 
 
TRAFFIC DETAILS 
• Periodic short-term rolling lane closures will be required on Eglinton Avenue East between 

Brentcliffe Road and Kennedy Road. 
• One lane of traffic in each direction will be always maintained. 
 
PEDESTRIAN DETAILS 
• No changes to the current pedestrian routes are expected because of this work. 

 
TRANSIT INFORMATION 
• Access to TTC will be always maintained. 
• Please visit www.ttc.ca for more information.
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